
  
     
 

   
       

 

 

   
          

      
                 

        
      

       
 

     

  

From: James Chlebowski 
To: FSIS Petitions - FSIS 
Cc: 
Subject: Petition 23-01 
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 2:40:42 PM 

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to you in support of Petition 23-01 by Jonathon Reisman to allow animal lungs 

to be allowed to be saved and used as human food. I agree with the petition on several 
grounds and would add that as a family doctor who has practiced in rural Pennsylvania for 30 
years, I have never seen any illness related to the consumption of lungs which is common in 
the Mennonite, Amish and homesteader communities here. As stated, healthy lungs like 
healthy liver have not been shown to present a significant risk to the population. 

Thank you for the consideration, 

James E Chlebowski M.D. 




